
April 26th, 2021

City of Barrie
CAO, Michael Prowse
Members of Council

Rob Hamilton has submitted his resignation by email from the Downtown Barrie Business
Association (BIA) Board of Directors as of Monday, April 26th.

The BIA Board of Directors have also been notified.

Thank you,

Kelly McKenna
Executive Director


